
 

 

CSSD                                                                     12th April 

EXAMS 

• Reminder the exam fees must be paid by the 25th April, and 
• Your Term 1 fees must be paid in order for me to register your dancer(s) 
• PLEASE let me know asap if your dancer(s) is/are not sitting the exams* 
• Our NZAMD exams are on the 28th to 30th June – please note this is the Matarariki long 

weekend  

*it may change what class your child is in next term. 

UNIFORMS 

Please remember to ensure your dancer(s) have the correct class/exam uniform.  I will open up the 
uniform shop the first week of next term as follows: 

• Sunday 28th April 2.00pm to 3.30pm 
• Monday 29th April 4.30pm to 5.30pm 
• Wednesday 1st May 6.00pm to 7.00pm 

HOODIES 

I have placed the order and they should be here at the start of next term. 

TERM 2 TIMETABLE 

There will no major changes to our timetable BUT,  please watch out for an email over the 
holidays. 

THANK YOU & HAPPY HOLIDAYS 

Thank you to all our wonderful teachers for the great first term.  And of course thank you to all 
amazing students for working hard, wearing uniform and being respectful to others.  

Happy holidays, Cx 


